
 
 
 
 
November 8, 1996 
 
Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 
Deputy Assistant Director 
Office of Administration 
United States Secret Service 
1800 G Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20223 
 
Re: Request for Information No. SS-10: Files on Individuals Requested by the HSCA 
 
Dear Jane: 
 
This letter constitutes our tenth formal request for additional information and records under the President 
John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992, 44 
U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. V 1994), (The “Act”). 
 
I am writing to request that you make available the files that were requested by the House Select 
Committee on Assassinations. A list of names of individuals whose files were requested appears in a letter 
from G. Robert Blakey to Robert Goff, March 1, 1978. [See HSCA-US Secret Service correspondence 
180-10125-10002]. Because these records were requested by the House Select Committee on 
Assassinations, they are “assassination records” under the definition of  the Act. The names requested by 
the HSCA are listed on the enclosed sheets. 
 
This request includes any material classified as “COS” that is associated with these files. 
 
We request that you prepare data disks and any records on which you wish to take postponements in 
accordance with the procedures outlined in our May 29, 1996 letter. We request that you complete your 
examination of these records by January 7, 1997, so that the Review Board can make its final 
determinations. 
 
We appreciate your assistance in this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
David G. Marwell 
Executive Director 
 
cc: Donald Personette 



enclosure 


